

Memo

Date: September 8, 2025

To: Bulletin editors

From: Patty Childs, superintendent of catholic schools, Office of Catholic

Schools

Re: Promoting enrollment to Atlanta Catholic schools

Hello all,

Attached is a <u>flyer</u> regarding information about enrolling in Atlanta Catholic schools. Please consider adding this to your parish bulletin or printing and hanging in a place where families will see it. If you have questions, please contact Tony Bonta in the Office of Catholic Schools at <u>tbonta@archatl.com</u>.